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23rd April 2017  
Dear Parents,  
 
Tiverton Hunt Mini Camp 2018 – Heazle Riding Centre 7th & 8th August 2018 
 
I hope this letter finds you all well and enjoying the spring sunshine.  
 
As you are aware Tiverton Pony Club will be running 2 camps again this summer.  The 
main camp will take place at Pontispool and the details for that were send a few days ago 
from Natalie Weddon.   
 
We also have ‘Mini Camp' which again will be at Heazle Riding Centre, Wellington on 
Tuesday the 7th and Wednesday the 8th of August. We held this camp there last year.  
Heazle has excellent facilities for us to use, which includes a large indoor arena, outdoor 
arena, a cross country field, a further field for all our show jumps and gymkhana 
equipment, a café and large car park facilities for turning and parking. 
  
As previous years this will be non-residential and is mainly aimed at children 7 years and 
under although we welcome novice children aged 8+ who would like extra confidence 
from a second camp. We have not increased the cost this year so the cost for this camp 
will remain at £95.00. We have been exceptionally lucky to use these facilities. Included 
in the cost this year are camp t‐shirts for all members taking part, rosettes and 
achievement badges. There will be four hours teaching each day.  
 
Please note that your child is able to attend both camps if they wish.  
If you would like your child to attend Mini Camp, please fill in the Booking Form and 
Medical Form and return to me, Jenny Miller by Saturday 12th May with a non‐refundable 
deposit of £25.00. Cheques should be made payable to Tiverton Hunt Pony Club. We 
urge you to book early to reserve your place as places are filled quite quickly.  
If you have any queries, worries or would like to chat further about this please ring me on 
07773 871126.  

 

Many thanks and look forward to seeing you. 

 

 

Jenny Miller 

 

 


